
 

 

 
 
  
 

 

 20.10.2020  

 

NOTICE 
 

The College will remain closed as a whole on account of Puja 
vacation on and from 22.10.2020 to 17.11.2020. 
 

 The Usual activities of the College will resume from 
18.11.2020.  
 

 The duration of vacation may be cut short if it is directed 
by the competent authority of Govt. of West Bengal or 
university of Calcutta. 
 

 Attendance of students in the classes will be guided by 
the Covid-19 guide line.  
  

  
 
 

Principal  
             M.M.C. College  

             Kolkata-3 

 

 

 


